
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

February 8, 2018 

 

RE:  Event # 5609 – Downtown Streetscapes Broughton Street RFSQ 

 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen:  

 

The City of Savannah has reviewed the Request for Statement of Qualifications for the above 

referenced project and recommends that the following bidders have been deemed qualified to bid 

on the project:  

 

Astra 

Dabbs-Williams 

Preferred Materials 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Molly F. Huhn 

Purchasing Director  


